
I wish to thank you for your continued generosity 
and blessing to our parish community. Your 

willingness to share your time, talent and treasure in 
the stewardship of St. Lucy Parish strengthens our 
commitment to follow God’s call to holiness in life. 

 
This report is a snap shot of our parish “treasure” 

and financial stewardship.  It is a brief look at how 
we are doing in this area.  With the help of the parish 

Finance Council and Staff we diligently work to be 
good and faithful stewards of your gifts. With our 

upcoming Capital Campaign we will continue to grow 
as a community of faith seeking to serve all of God’s 

holy people. 
 

I look forward to a fruitful and faith filled year as we 
work together in serving God and our neighbors.   

If you have any questions about our budget or 
financial stewardship, please feel free to contact me 

or our parish Administrator, Raymond Langford. 
   

Once more, thank you and may God bless you and 
your family. 

 
                           Your servant, 

 
 
 
 

                      Fr. Mark 
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